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April 2009 from 25th to 26th – ISTANBUL – TURKEY
Official invitation

Dear Mrs / Mr President, dear sport friends,

Turkish Underwater Sports Federation are pleasure to invite you / your club to participate at the 5th round CMAS FINSWIMMING WORLD CUP 2009 and 1st Bosphorus Cup to be held in İstanbul April from 25th to 26th 2009.   

Herewith you may find all information regarding the competition and all the forms necessary for your participation.

We will be very honoured to welcome you soon in İstanbul.


Sincerely yours,




     President

   


A. İnkılâp OBRUK 
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F I N S W I M M I N G  ’’R o u n d  5’’


CMAS WORLD CUP 2009











